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\f0Dear Executive Director,

\f0The U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development’s Office of Inspector General (HUD OIG) is
conducting an audit to determine the effectiveness of the Foster Youth to Independence (FYI) initiative. You are
receiving this email because you have been awarded vouchers under the FYI initiative. HUD OIG will be
collecting information from public housing agencies (PHAs) that administer FYI. This is not an audit of PHA
management or administration of the FYI program. For additional information, please find the attached letter from
HUD OIG. Questions regarding FYI may be sent to FYI@hud.gov. Questions regarding the HUD-OIG audit may
be directed to the contact provided in the attachment.
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Office of Inspector General  
300 N. Los Angeles Street, Room 4070, Los Angeles, CA 90012 


Phone (213) 894-8016, Fax (213) 894-8115 
Visit the Office of Inspector General website at https://www.hudoig.gov. 


 
 


 
January 25, 2021 


 
 


To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
The U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development’s Office of Inspector General (HUD 
OIG) is conducting an audit to determine the effectiveness of the Foster Youth to Independence 
(FYI) program in preventing and ending youth homelessness.  As part of our audit fieldwork, we 
will be sending an electronic questionnaire to PHAs with FYI programs.  
 
We are not auditing your agency’s management or administration of the FYI program. We are 
collecting information about the FYI program. 
 
On January 12, 2021, we held an entrance conference with Deputy Assistant Secretary Danielle 
Bastarache and other HUD officials to formally initiate the audit assignment and begin field 
work.  We are in the process of drafting the questionnaire and expect to send it out by e-mail to 
the designated PHA points of contact in February 2021.  We request that you take the time to 
complete the questionnaire to assist HUD in improving the effectiveness of the FYI program and 
to facilitate the audit.   
 


Kitty Mui is the Auditor-in-Charge leading this review. Should you have any questions, please 
contact James Brady, Assistant Regional Inspector General for Audit, at (415) 652-0528.   
 
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 
 


 


Sincerely, 


 


Tanya E. Schulze 
Regional Inspector General for Audit 



https://www.hudoig.gov/




